HOLIDAY ISSUE 2022

W THE REDLANDS AREA

T“DEMOCRATIC VOICE

Redlands Area Democrats, there's a lot going on in our home communities of
Redlands, Highland, and Loma Linda. Keep an eye on our weekly #CallToAction
opportunities on Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter, as well as on our website:
https://www.redlandsareademocrats.org/action. We have re-started them post-
election, though we will take a pause over the holidays.

Take a break, and get ready to work in 2023 to build a stronger #GetOutTheVote
for 2024! Happy Holidays!!!

#GETINVOLVED

Check out the City Council meetings and minutes in the three cities:
https://www.cityofredlands.org/city-council
https://www.cityofhighland.org/169/City-Council
https://www.lomalinda-ca.gov/our_city/board__city_council/city_council

RADC October and November Meeting Summaries

In October, we were able to meet together at Sylvan Park to share food and discuss completing
our ballots for the November midterms. Thank you to everyone who came out--it was great to see
you all in person and not through a screen!

In November, we were back on Zoom and talked through the pending California results
(California takes a while to thoroughly count all of its ballots) including the positive results (we
retained the Senate and did not get a shellacking in the House) and the negative (the Republicans
will take control of the House and we were unable to flip the IE Blue--for some of us,
insurrectionist Jay Obernolte is now our Congressional Representative). We also discussed the
upcoming Assembly District Election Meetings or ADEMS and how they are another means of
gaining a local voice in the California State Democratic Party.

December 2022 RADC General Meeting: will be a
Holiday Gathering and Potluck at Sylvan Park on
Saturday, December 17, 2022, at 11 am; more details
can be found, below.




First of all, thank you for your hard work canvassing, text banking, phone banking, and
postcarding to get people to the polls or to return their ballots by mail and vote for the
endorsed Democratic candidates.

It's time to take a minute to catch our collective breaths, so please join us on Saturday
morning, December 17, 2022, at Sylvan Park (near the University Street side) for a
Holiday Gathering and Potluck. We will meet beginning at 11 am and share food, warm
drinks, and good conversation. We are all about building community here in Redlands,
and a community which reflects our values and secures a sustainable and resilient
future for our city.

If you have not already, please RSVP with what you are planning to bring to:
info@redlandsareademocrats.org
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Here are some photos of Redlands Dems canvassing and celebrating wins during the
midterms (including a special trip to Orange County...):
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UPDATE ON THE RESULTS:

November Midterms

Unfortunately, Derek Marshall did not win his race for CA-23, but he made a definite
impact and intends to build on the infrastructure he created this time and run again
in 2024. Stay tuned for ways you can join his campaign beginning in 2023. We need
to get Dems to return their ballots here in San Bernardino County! We can do this!

Pete Aguilar has won re-election, this time to a new edistrict (CA-31). He is also now
#3 in the Dem Party in the House of Representatives!

Eloise Gomez-Reyes has been re-elected to California State Assembly District 50. She
has announced that she is considering running for the California State Senate in the
next election.

Helen Tran won the mayoral race in San Bernardino! This is a huge win for that city.
Thank you, Redlands Dems, for supporting her campaign and the well-being of our
neighboring city.

Nathan Gonzales has won election to the Board of the San Bernardino Community
College District. He had previously been elected to that seat by the members of the
Board for one year to complete a vacated seat.

Redlands City Council: Denise Davis has been re-elected to District 1, Mario Saucedo
has been elected to District 3, and Paul Barich has been re-elected to the
reconfigured District 5.

RADC Committees to consider volunteering for:

Voter Registration/GOTV - Frank Garcia: fgarcia282@msn.com

Membership - Rhonda Stanton: membership@redlandsareademocrats.org
Communications - Tracy Wise: communications@redlandsareademocrats.org
Community Outreach - VACANT: info@redlandsareademocrats.org
Candidate/Campaign Coordinator - VACANT

Program - Ana McNaughton: anamcnaughton@gmail.com

Legislation - Lorraine Enriquez: president@redlandsareademocrats.org
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Redlands Dems in the Community

Redlands Dems at a personal tour of the under-construction Museum
of Redlands, hosted by Nathan Gonzales, who is historian, archivist
and curator at A.K. Smiley Public Library - December 2022
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Redlands Dems at the Champions of Choice Event of Planned
Parenthood of Orange and San Bernardino Counties - September 2022
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#VOLUNTEER

Check out our calendar for upcoming events that you can volunteer
for to support RADC!

We also have opportunities to coordinate RADC's activities with
open positions for: Vice President, Fundraising, Campaign
Coordinator, and Events.

CONTACT: president@redlandsareademocrats.org

S
\
Keep in touch with RADC on social media:
FACEBOOK: Redlands Area Democratic Club @redlandsdems
INSTAGRAM: redlandsareademocrats
TWITTER: RedlandsAreaDemocrats @RedlandsDems

+ our WEBSITE (and CALENDAR):
https:// www.redlandsareademocrats.org/

The Redlands Area Democratic Voice is brought to you by the Newsletter Team of the Redlands Area Democratic Club
The Redlands Area Democratic Club is a group of dedicated Democrats who have joined together to foster the ideals and principles
of the Democratic Party. We encourage Democratic Party activity in and around Redlands, Loma Linda, Mentone, and Highland.
Our most important role is to educate, empower, and mobilize voters, in order to elect more Democrats to public office.

We meet at 11 am on the 3rd Saturday of the month via Zoom.

Please check out our website for a calendar of events, calls-to-action, and club business: https://www.redlandsareademocrats.org/
If you like what you see, we would love for you to become a member!

If you would like to submit an article for consideration, please email: communicationssecretary@redlandsareademocrats.org




